
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
The children have worked extremely hard the last few weeks and we are very proud of them. 
 
Over the half-term break please could you practise all the tricky words in their orange 
books.   
 
Extension: Start to practise spelling them. 
 
Have a lovely break. 
Kind Regards 
EYFS Team 


